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January 11,2005 
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Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Aloha Utilities, Inc.; New Class of Service 
Our File No. 26038.01 

CENTRAL FLORIDA OFFICE 
600 S .  NORTH LAKE BLVD., SUITE 160 
ALTAMONTE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 32701 
(407) 830-6331 
FAX (407) 830-8522 

MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN, PA. 
VALERIE L. LORD 

V 
Je 
%? 
Q 

..-PI 

--I-- <> 
p r: t . ,.,-.. 

Q I- i 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

In accordance with the recent discussions with a member of the staff, I am attaching hereto 
a revised proposed customer notice in order to conform to the changes requested. I believe this 
notice is now final and ready for distribution. I am hereby asking that the staff verify that 
conclusion soon, so that we can go ahead and get the notice out immediately. 

If you have any questions in this regard, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 
CRAB 
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cc: Ralph Jaeger, Esquire 
Jay Revel1 
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ALOHA UTILITIES, INC. 
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Issued January ' , 2005 

On October 1,2004 Aloha Utilities, Inc. applied to the Florida Public Service Commission 
for authorization to implement a new class of water service for private fire protection. The staff 
of the Florida Public Service Commission undertook an investigation and review of the proposal 
for a new class of service and new rates and by Order No. PSC-04-1257-TRF-WU issued on 
December 20,2004 the Florida Public Service Commission approved the new class of service and 
the tariff as filed. That Order has now become final. 

In order to qualify for this new service, the customer will be responsible for constructing, 
reconfiguring , and maintenance of the onsite system and providing the appropriate plans and 
engineering specs to ensure Aloha the complete separation of the fire flow and domestic services. 
The customer will also be responsible for providing meters and interconnections to the Utility's 
systems in accordance with the Utility's standard Service Availability Policy, in order to 
accommodate the provision of the new class of service. 

The new rates for private fire protection have now been implemented for all persons 
receiving such service. Those rates are outlined below: 

Private Fire Protection 

10" 

Gallonape Char g;e 

$ 0.34 
0.86 
1.71 
2.74 
5.48 
8.56 

17.11 
27.38 
39.36 

$1.52 per 1,000 gallons 

If you have any questions with regard to this new class of service, please do not hesitate 
to contact Aloha. Have your customer account name and number available when you call. 

Sincerely, 

Aloha Utilities, Inc. 




